
Northern Ontario Service  
Deliverers Association 
C/O Henry Wall, CAO 

Kenora District Services Board 
211 Princess Street 

Dryden, ON P8N 3L5 
 

 
 

June 17, 2016  

 
Michael Jacek 
Senior Advisor 
Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) 
200 University Ave., Suite 801 Toronto, Ontario  
M5H 3C6 
 
 
SENT BY EMAIL: MJacek@amo.on.ca 
 
 
Dear Mr. Jacek  
 
 
RE: Thank You for Attendance at the NOSDA 2016 Annual General Meeting 
 
Thank you for your attendance at our Annual General Meeting and for staying for 
the entire event.  Your presence was greatly appreciated and your engagement 
with our members was highly valued. 
 
We look forward to continuing our important relationship with AMO. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Iain Angus, Chair 

 
c.c. NOMA 
       FONOM  
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